
 

 

ROAD SAFETY WEEK 
K-6 

  
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Road Safety activities will occur during the week beginning Monday 30 November. Students will have an                
opportunity to apply their understanding of safe road-user behaviour and will be allowed to bring a bike                 
or scooter to school to practise, with their class, skills related to safe riding.  
 
DATE: Term 4, Week 8 

Monday 30 November, 2020 (1D, 1/2C, 2H, 3/4C, 4B, 4J) 
Tuesday 1 December, 2020 (KB, KF, 1J, 1E, 2N, 3L, 3/4F) 
Wednesday 2 December, 2020 (KJ, KW, 3R, 5/6H, 6K, 6M) 
Thursday 3 December, 2020 (1M, 2L, 3E, 4/5/6L, 5J, 5S) 

COST: FREE 
UNIFORM: Full school sports uniform including sensible footwear 
BRING​: Bike or Scooter and Bicycle helmet 

(no rollerblades, skateboards or skateboard helmets will be allowed) 
 
Important Information 
Upon arrival at school, students are to park their bike/scooter outside their classroom. Students are to                
walk, not ride their bike/scooter in the school gates. 
 
Students will be visiting a ‘checking station’ where their bikes will be looked over to ensure that they are                   
safe to use. All students wishing to participate on the day must have an appropriately sized bike or                  
scooter, which is in good working order. They must also have a bicycle helmet that is correctly fitted​.                  
Skateboard helmets will not be allowed. 
  
As this is an activity to promote safe behaviours when riding a bike or scooter, students will not be                   
allowed to participate if their bike or scooter, and the related safety equipment, are deemed to be                 
unsafe. 
  
Please fill out and return the permission note attached to your child’s classroom teacher by Wednesday                
25 November, 2020.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s classroom teacher or Miss                 
Spencer. 
  
  
  
D. Meaney                                                         J. Spencer  
Principal                                                              Road Safety Coordinator 
11 November, 2020 
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Safe Respectful Learners 



 

 

PERMISSION NOTE – ROAD SAFETY WEEK 
(Please sign and return to your child’s classroom teacher by Wednesday 25 November, 2020) 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________ of class __________ to participate in             

Bike and Scooter Day activities: 

❏ 1D, 1/2C, 2H, 3/4C, 4B, 4J on Monday 30 November, 2020 

❏ KB, KF, 1J, 1E, 2N, 3L, 3/4F on Tuesday 1 December, 2020 

❏ KJ, KW, 3R, 5/6H, 6K, 6M on Wednesday 2 December, 2020 

❏ 1M, 2L, 3E, 4/5/6L, 5J, 5S on Thursday 3 December, 2020 

 

My child will: 

❏ Bring a bike or scooter with a helmet 

❏ Participate as a pedestrian 

 

OR 

 

My child _______________________________ of class __________ ​will not be participating in Bike and Scooter              

Day activities because: 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: ______________________________________________ Date: 

_____________________ 
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